
 

 
17th May 2022  

          
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Story sacks are a great way to support children’s early literacy, they encourage language development, increase 
vocabulary, support emotional literacy and social skills, make reading more memorable, and can help children 
with their own storytelling.   
 
We are opening our Story Sack Library on Thursday 26th May from 3.00 - 3.30pm. You and your child are invited 
to join us in our Story Sack Corner at Mayfield Primary School Assembly Hall where you can borrow a story sack 
to enjoy at home. Story sacks can be returned on Tuesday 31st May between 3.00 - 3.30pm. We will be open at 
these collect and return times for five weeks, we hope to see you there, below is a picture to help you find us. 
 
If you are unable to make these days/times due to work or other commitments and would like to visit our Story 
Sack Library, please contact our Home School Practitioner, Louise Bland on 07825 055 424 or at 
Louise.Bland@midlothian.gov.uk to discuss a possible alternative time. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs L Walker 
Head Teacher 
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